Debra Thomeson

From: Jeff Meucci <jrmeucciscuba@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 3:57 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Early Childhood Education Task Force

Hi Debbie, | am interested in serving on the Early Childhood Education Task Force a in the borough assembly seat. Thank
you, leff

Sent from my iPad



